Donna Kubena, left, director of special education for La Vernia ISD, was the guest speaker at the TLU Education Department’s second Student Teaching Seminar on Oct. 27.  Ms. Kubena shared information about preparing for the first job, teacher evaluation, improving instruction through assessment, and how to survive the first year of teaching. (Photo courtesy of Annette Roecker)

News

Trip to Estonia and St. Petersburg – Dr. Scott Orr and Dr. Alicia Olson will hold an information session next Wednesday, Nov. 11, from 12:30 to 1:30 p.m. in Tschoepe Hall 127.  If you are interested in going on this trip during the May session, you will need to preregister for a course for the Spring semester.  You will learn about the trip, its cost, what to take, what you will be learning before you go, and what the expectations of the course are.  You will still have time to register for the trip by next Friday if you want to go!
 

Alpha Mu Gamma is a foreign language honor society for students who have completed two foreign language courses at college level with an A. If you would like to join this honor society, please remember that the deadline for the Fall Semester will be Nov. 4. If you would like to fill out an application, there are some available at the Alpha Mu Gamma board (located at the entrance of Langner, in front of the main office). Once completed, please turn it in to Dr. Rocio Ocon at LH 213. Thanks for considering joining us.
 Professional Activities
Brett Bormann and James Davis were two of the TLU students who woke up early on Halloween morning to finish painting a house begun the previous month. Over the course of three work days this semester, the FE 134 sections of Dr. Tiffiny Sia, Dr. Norm Beck and Dr. Judy Hoffmann painted two multi-family homes in the low-income neighborhood adjacent to campus. The projects were organized by the Center for Servant Leadership.  (Photo courtesy of Tim Barr)
